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Saint Patrick’s Party 

 On March 17th, Northern Hope gathered all green 

attire to celebrate St. Patrick’s Day. Member meals 

included corn beef hash, shamrock shakes and 

festive desserts. For the afternoon members 

played bingo to win prizes and worked in teams to 

play Family Feud. Members had a great time 

socializing and celebrating the holiday together. 

Food Boxes from Love Inc 

 Towards the end of the month, NHC was able 

to pass out food boxes to our members. The 

food boxes from Love Inc included chicken, 

carrots, onions, potatoes, and more.  

 

     

       Want to donate to NHC? 

          You can donate to NHC via PayPal or check. 

          Questions? Contact info listed to the right. 
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NHC on Youtube 

 Our AmeriCorps VISTA Hal made a short video 

explaining what she has done for NHC and 

showing the center. Search Northern Hope Center 

on Youtube to see it! 
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